
Mar 16, 2020

puc Commission
NH

Dear Commission,

Our house was built in the 60’s, for electric heat. I am sure it worked fine back then but now, not so
much. We are old and on a fixed income.
We often choose to wear three sweaters and turn down the heat because of the high cost. We try to
keep our electric usage as low as possible.
With the proposed rate increase we will end up paying much higher fees even though we try to
conserve.

The basic customer charge and automatic surcharges just add pain to the cold indoor temperatures we
endure.

I urge the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Eversource rate proposals (DE
19-057).

New Hampshire is one the oldest states, by resident age, in the country. A lot of us are on fixed incomes
and suffer the same way.

It will get to the point that we will have to move to another state just to keep warm.

Please reject the unfair Eversource residential rate hike proposals.
The 23.9% residential increase isjusttoo much.

Thank you for your consideration,

Doug Frizzell
973 Jefferson Road
Whitefield, NH 03598

Sincerely,

Mr. Doug Frizzell
973 Jefferson Road
Whitefield, NH 03598
(603) 837-9366
carpe diem@myfairpoint.net


